Jane Rasely

From: Eldon Van Liere <envanliere@sounddsl.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 7, 2019 8:50 AM

To: PCD

Subject: proposed hotel on Winslow Way.

To all concerned:

| live in sight of where the proposed hotel will be built if approved. A structure of this size with this many people coming
and going is out of whack with what the city purports to be. Too many rooms with attendant traffic that is already a
problem. Over flow parking - and we can’t find parking itis. A bar, a restaurant, an entertainment venue open to the
outdoors - Far form a peaceful “quaint” Winslow. The place looks to be akin to a casino without the gambling. Let the
visitors go back to hotels in Seattle - its a NICE ferry ride!

Council has allowed the huge apartment complex to be built on Madison and, of course that is not going to impact
traffic congestion!! Oh, thats right, everyone will be riding bikes - and we have very few bike lanes.

Please think again and say no to this project that has far more negatives attached to it than positives!!

Eldon Van Liere



